
                                                                 

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NEWSLETTER  -  FEBRUARY  2022 

MILK MONEY       

Week 1 – 3 days            .75p       

(Milk will start Wednesday 23rd February)  Total whole ½ term =        £7.00 

        

Milk money will only be accepted by 10.00am on the first day of each week.  It must be the correct 

amount in a named sealed envelope in your child’s book bag.  

 

DINNERS 

The school cook has to pre-order food in advance in order to have the right amount of food for 

the numbers of children requiring a school dinner.  If you wish your child to change from 

dinners to a packed lunch or a packed lunch to dinners please could you notify the school office 

giving two weeks notice and that will avoid food being wasted. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

Takes place on Thursday 3rd March 2022.  Children can come to school dressed in their 

pyjamas and bring in their favourite bedtime story book. Please ensure your child wears 

something warm underneath their pyjamas. 

 

REMINDER FOR PE KITS 

Please can children bring in their full labelled PE kit every Monday which should include a plain 

white T shirt, a pair of dark shorts and plimsolls. 

 

PARKING 

Please be respectful when parking outside resident’s properties and ensure that you don’t block 

driveways or within the no parking zone around school.   

 

Please drive with extra caution when bringing the children to school in the morning and when 

you pick up at school finish time.  It is very busy at those times with traffic and people parking 

cars.  The safety of your children is the top priority, so please be considerate in this matter. 

Thank you. 

 

PARENTAL/ADULT RESPONSIBILITY 

Please would parents/adults be aware that it is their duty to supervise their children on the 

playground in the morning, before school is opened at 8.55am. 

 

Please help by ensuring the children stay off the grass, the activity trail and garden areas and 

by encouraging them to play sensibly whilst waiting to come into school.  Thank you for your co-

operation. 

 

END OF TERM 

The school will close for the Easter Holidays on Friday 1st April at 3:15pm and will reopen on 

Thursday 21st April at 8.55am.  

 

School will close for half term on Friday on 11th February at 3.15pm and will reopen at 

8.55am on Monday 21st February. 


